
NEOkla Club Meeting   April 8, 2025 
 
Board members present were Jeff Maize – RE, James Stowers – Asst RE, Jason Baney 
– Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox, Amanda Maize, Mike Tritt, George 
Walker, and Wes Wood.  The treasurer’s report and the minutes of the March meeting 
were approved. 
 
Autocross Report: There were 74 drivers at the last event, with 22 Weekend 
memberships. 
 
Road Racing Report – Neil Cox: There is a Majors on April 12-13 at Worldwide 
Technology Raceway St. Louis, and the Super Tour at Hallett on April 26-27. 
 
Rally Cross Report – Jason Baney: Event rescheduled because of weather for April 
20. 
 
There will be a Track Nite in America at Hallett in May. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 
 
  


